
We are so excited to have a volunteer-run Gift Wrapping For Good event coming up this 
Saturday, December 19th, from 10am to 4pm at Harry C. Withers Elementary School. Volunteers 
will be offering curbside gift wrapping for your holiday presents for a suggested minimum 
donation of $5 per gift. 

Each gift will be wrapped beautifully and adorned with ribbon and origami by volunteers. 
All donations above and beyond that are greatly appreciated! Thank you to the Mockingbird 
National Charity League volunteers for your gift of time and generosity.

To sign up for a time slot to wrap your presents, please click here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D45A5A72EA5FCC07-gift  

Please make a donation as thanks to Paper for Water:
https://paperforwater.org/donations/new 


